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Information Letter Number: 234501 Date: 21st Nov 2023 

Title: Production Transfer Sensor Evaluation Kit 

Product Identification:  
3.000.764 / SEK-SDP8xx  
3.000.325 / SEK-SFM4100  
3.000.323 / SEK-SFM3000  
 

    

Reason for Change:  Design  Production  Logistics 

  Manufacturing Location  Quality/Reliability  Upgrade 

Change Description:  
The assembly of Sensor Evaluation Kits is transferred from the current production site in Stäfa, CH, to the production site 
of the sensors in Debrecen, HU.  
 
The address of Debrecen site is:  
Sensirion Hungary Korlatolt Felelossegu Tarsasag 
Nagy Mihaly Utca 3  
4031 Debrecen 
Hungary 
 
 Quantifiable Impact on Quality & Reliability:  

• The parts and materials are not affected by the transfer, so there is no impact of reliability. The quality is guaranteed 
by same process plans as used until now.  

 
 
Conditions and Logistics  
 
Customers within the EU:  
Sensirion AG in Switzerland remains your contractual partner. Debrecen (HU) is a pure production site. Therefore, no de-
liveries to companies in Hungary are possible. Shipments to the EU (except Hungary) are possible.  
For legal regulations connected to VAT rules, Incoterms will change from FCA, Stäfa (CH) to DAP, your location within the 
EU. The logistics costs will be charged separately from the product price.  
 
Customers outside of the EU/ Rest of World:  
Sensirion AG in Switzerland remains your contractual partner. Debrecen (HU) is a pure production site.  
Incoterms will change from FCA, Stäfa (CH) to FCA, Debrecen (HU).  

Estimated Implementation Date*: First shipments from Debrecen (HU) start from CW14 2024.  

* The Estimated Implementation Date is the forecasted date that a customer may expect to receive changed product. This may be affected by fluctuations in supply and 
demand. 

Sensirion Contact: intl-sales@sensirion.com   

If you have questions with regard to this Information Letter, please send them to the Sensirion contact e-mail address 
listed above. 

 
 


